
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Auditor-Controller, or designee, to make a payment in
the amount of $40,000 to the Catholic Charities of East Bay for Census 2020 outreach
services provided to Contra Costa County in Fiscal Year 2019-2020, as recommended by
the Public Defender. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This service is funded 100% by grant funds awarded to the Department. No county match
required. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Bay Area Census Funders Collaborative (BACFC) awarded grants to nonprofit
organzations that promote participation in the 2020 Census. Department was awarded
$40,000 for 2020 Census outreach through the Stand Together Contra Costa Program.
STCC is a program uniquely positioned to reach residents of historically hard-to-county
areas, through its community based partnerships throughout Contra Costa County. Catholic
Charities of the East Bay, a lead partner of STCC, led the Census 2020 outreach making
resources available to residents of historically hard-to-reach residents of historically

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/08/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Ali Saidi,
510.412.4900

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  8, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc:

C. 87

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Robin Lipetzky, Public Defender

Date: September  8, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Stand Together Contra Costa Census 2020 Education/Outreach Payment



hard-to-count county areas.



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Stand Together Contra Costa program will be unable to pay the invoice submitted by
Catholic Charities of the East Bay for Census 2020 outreach that was submitted after the
census was completed


